College Council Meeting
CTE Dean’s Report
Friday February 13, 2015

Dominic Estrella, from the CC System office will be visiting our campus Wednesday, February 25.
He will do a short presentation of our Perkins data and then answer questions. This is a great
time to bring your ideas/questions or draft proposals. There are two sessions: 11am-1pm and
3pm-5pm. Both sessions are located in Conf Rm 6A (EH) and Admin Conf Room (WH).

The deadline to submit Perkins proposals is Monday March 16. In the meantime, please
contact me (joycei@hawaii.edu or x2522) if you would like to brainstorm about your ideas. I'm
happy to meet with anyone who wants to discuss a possible proposal.

Please extend a warm welcome to Teresa Tsuda, CTE Dean’s secretary. Teresa comes to us
from UH Hilo where she worked in the career development services area. | would like to give a
big MAHALO to Sandra Kama, Lori Medeiros, April Nakagawa, Mamo Bernabe, and Rennette
Pacheco for their help and orienting Teresa to our campus! Teresa can be reached at x2523.

Reminder: Advisory Council Meetings will be held Thursday February 19 from 4-6pm on the
Manono campus. Room assignments will be distributed soon.
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